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November 2023 
College Open Evening Wednesday 22rd November 2023 – 5pm – 7pm 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The next few months of your son/daughter’s education are the most important few months in planning for 
their future as we want all of our students to be happy and settled in their chosen place of education or 
training when they leave George Mitchell School.  
 
With this in mind, we would like to inform you of an event which takes place later this month to support your 
child with their choices for their next steps. 
 
This event will be your opportunity to ask questions to discover possible future pathways and to talk to 

various colleges and training providers about what is available to all post 16 students.   

 

We have a mix of Sixth Form Schools and Colleges from the area, as well as representatives from our Careers 

Service and the Local Borough in attendance to talk about and to offer advice on all post 16 options, including 

Apprenticeships and the new T-Levels.  A list of all stalls attending will be available closer to the date.   

 

This event is designed to support your child and ensure that they have a clear vision for their future and will 

be able to apply and be accepted onto the college/training programme appropriate to them. 

 

We expect all students to attend with their parents in school uniform. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms Osei and Mr Batasi 
 
Learning Leaders for Year 10 
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